
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

TASWATER BRIEFING 
Meeting: Finance and Governance Committee Meeting date: 20 July 2021 

Raised by: Deputy Lord Mayor Councillor Burnet 

Question: 

Could the Director advise when the Council, as  shareholders of TasWater, were 
likely to receive a briefing from TasWater?  

Response: 

A briefing by TasWater was originally scheduled to be held in March 2021 however 
this was postponed by TasWater. 

Officers have been working with TasWater to re-schedule this briefing which has 
been tentatively booked for the Tuesday 2 November 2021, in the workshop timeslot 
within the Council and Committee Meeting Schedule. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Paul Jackson 
MANAGER LEGAL AND 
GOVERNANCE 
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File Reference: F21/71548  


